February 19, 1974

Mrs. Neill Flood 125 Racine Street Delavan, Wisconsin 53115

Dear Mrs. Flood,

The Archdiocesan Priests' Personnel Board is in receipt of your letter dated February 12, 1974.

We are most happy to hear that you are so pleased with Father Sig Widera. We are happy to hear that he is doing well in the school and shows so much interest in the children.

I assure you that your kind letter will be brought to the attention of the entire seven man Personnel Board at our next meeting.

Thank you again for the interest and kind words you have spoken in behalf of Father Widera.

Sincerely,

ARCHDIOCESAN PERSONNEL BOARD

Rev. John J. Theisen Executive Secretary

JJT:pml